PSL 11/01/19 Letter to administration

Dear Mr.Porcello

Perry is very innovative in making new programs for students to be involved, many students take up the opportunity to be involved but many other students aren't involved and this could be due to miscommunication or just not knowing. This is very counterproductive from what perry wants and what they always push for, they want students to be involved but they don't really "advertise" all the programs students can participate in. While being a student here at perry for the full twelve years I've noticed that the school isn't really involved within the students lives. I have never been to the guidance office for anything more than scheduling. I believe that the school should be the students support many students do not have someone pushing them to get good grades and to thrive in school or to be involved in a club, program or even a sport.

Many students would most likely benefit from being involved within the school or just having someone checking in on them and see how they are doing academically. I would have done a lot of things differently if I would have known about all the things that perry offers prior to going into high school. Things that could help the school getting involved would have teachers who are like "coaches" someone the student can connect with and get to know. A support system so the student that they can go to all the time with academic questions, if they need help, after school programs, and college credit plus. It's hard as a school to get with all the parents and hold meetings and all of that. So with the students having a "coach" the coach can relate the messages to the students so they are up to date and feel incontrol of their academic progress.

Many studies show that the schools